
 

 

4th February 2022 

 

Dear Vernon Park Families, 
 
The national theme for this year's World Book Day (on Thursday 3rd March) is 'You are a Reader', 
promoting reading fluency and celebrating the right of every child to share, enjoy, read and learn to 
love all things relating to books! 
 
At Vernon Park, we will be celebrating reading by taking the children on an adventure: our theme for 
costumes this year will be adventure stories! 
 
We can't wait for all the lovely reading activities and hope that you are just as excited as we are. 
 
As ever, children may dress up for the day.  Please don't go out and buy expensive costumes (we know 
lots of the supermarkets will be selling them over the February half term).  Characters in adventure 
stories come in all shapes and sizes and costumes do not have to be difficult or timely to make. 
 
Hopefully, this theme can be interpreted in many ways and we can't wait to see how imaginative all 
our children are.  Will you be explorers going into space, the Arctic, deep into Ancient Egypt or even 
through the rainforest?  Will you be caught up in a magical fantasy adventure as a Knight, magician, 
princess or even dragon?  Will you be the hero in a Roald Dahl adventure, setting off in a giant peach 
or visiting the Oompa Loompas? 
 
As usual, if you have any questions, please message your Class Teacher on Dojo. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Miss Green 
Deputy Head 


